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This bill will make even more people become houseless and forced to live outside. 

Every person deserves shelter. Passing a bill that makes it more likely for someone 

get evicted who is facing financial hardship makes no sense and will deepen the 

already alarming housing crisis we face in Portland and all over Oregon. Please 

oppose this bill and help protect another person’s likelihood of staying housed and 

safe. It is far easier to solve a financial hardship when you live in a house vs living 

outside.  


